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Narrative and Explanation of Operation 

 

 This is a request for Special Temporary Authorization for the use of wireless Microphone 

and video (TV Pickup) channels at Circuit of the Americas Motor Speedway near Austin, Texas 

for the purpose of conducting video and audio production at the 24 hour Hankook automobile 

race event. The event is scheduled to begin on 9 November and end 12 November, 2017.  

 

 Requested are three specific channels in the UHF Television band; two channels at 419 

and 429 MHz; a single transmitter to operate in the band 454-455 MHz and a single video 

transmitter to operate on a single video bandwidth channel somewhere in the band 2210-2250 

MHz.  

 

 This STA is necessary because the applicant is a German company with no ability or 

need to obtain regular licenses for this one event in the United States. The bands and channels 

proposed have been recently approved for the Formula One automobile race at this same venue, 

occurring three weeks before the instant proposed STA period.  

 

 Should any reported interference occur, all operation on the applied-for channels will 

cease immediately and not resume unless and until the interference is resolved to the satisfaction 

of the complainant licensee.  

 

 The “stop buzzer” contact for this event in the United States is Mr. Sebastian Meyer, 

project manager for the applicant. His telephone number is +49 221 93 30 60 17. Should a 

United States stop buzzer contact be required, undersigned counsel will accept that role at (301) 

351 3795. 

 

Christopher D. Imlay 

Booth, Freret & Imlay, LLC 

14356 Cape May Road 

Silver Spring, MD 20904-6011 

301.384.5525 telephone 

301.384.6384 facsimile 

chris@imlaylaw.com 
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